From: Zhanna Toktarbekova
To: Rules Coordinator
Subject: Statewide Rule 8

Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 9:33:10 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Railroad Commission of Texas. Do NOT click links or open attachments from unknown sources without first confirming the message is legitimate. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please contact the ITS Help Desk at 512-463-7229. Do not respond to or forward the email, click on any links or open any attachments without guidance from the Help Desk

Dear Railroad Commissioners,

As a Texas resident, I am concerned about the impact to wildlife, air quality, and groundwater in Texas from the low standards in the current draft of Statewide Rule 8 regarding waste pits. Please reinsert the standards for reserve pits and mud circulation pits that were included in the October 2023 draft. This will help protect groundwater and land for my children and the next generation of Texans.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best Regards,

Zhanna Toktarbekova

352 682 9310